Tarrant Hinton Parish Council
Parish Council and Annual Parish Assembly 

The Parish Council has been advised that it should not arrange for conventional Parish Council meetings.
Instead of the usual agenda and open meeting, the Parish Council has produced a summary report covering 2019/2020 until 31st March 2020. The acceptance of the Report will allow the Clerk to complete the External Audit documentation.
The Report will be emailed to residents with printed copies available to the few houses that are not on the Internet.
Comments and questions should be sent to the Chairman (mbnathan @btinternet.com) or the Clerk (hfildes@aol.com) 
H.Fildes
Clerk THPC
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